
 
 

Wisconsin River Power Company to host  
Second Annual Deer Hunt for Disabled Persons 

 
The company is seeking applications 

 
Necedah, WI – Following a very successful inaugural disabled hunt in 2008, Wisconsin 
River Power Company (WRPCO) is hosting its second annual deer hunt for disabled 
hunters in early October 2009.  Up to six (6) permanently disabled hunters will be given 
the opportunity to hunt, with firearms, on the WRPCO – Petenwell Wildlife Area 
adjacent to the Petenwell Dam in Central Wisconsin on October 9, 10, & 11, 2009.  The 
Wildlife Area is approximately 750 acres and has been set aside by WRPCO as a wildlife 
refuge.  The majority of the area is closed to other hunting activities.  
 
WRPCO employees have built hunting stands for the disabled hunters.  Volunteers will 
provide transportation to and from the stands and serve as hunting partners, if needed.  
 
Hunting will take place Friday afternoon, Saturday morning and afternoon, and Sunday 
morning.  WRPCO will provide meals for hunt participants and guests Friday evening, 
Saturday morning (following the morning hunt) and mid-day, and Sunday morning after 
the final morning hunt.  
 
Hunters are responsible for transportation to and from the hunting area near Necedah in 
Central Wisconsin, their lodging, remaining weekend meals, personal equipment, and 
hunting license.  All hunters must obtain a State of Wisconsin Class A disabled permit 
prior to the hunt. 
 
If you wish to be considered for the event, print and complete the application form and 
return it to: 
 

WRPCO, Attn: Darrin Johnson 
PO Box 325 
Necedah, WI 54646  
 

For more information regarding the hunt, feel free to contact Darrin Johnson by email at 
dmjohnson@integrysgroup.com or by phone at 608-565-2500. 
 
 

http://www.wisconsinriverpower.com/news/newsrelease_hunt_application.pdf

